Public Health

Prevent. Promote. Protect.

Christian County
Health Department

Dr. Anderson, our Administrator, met with Senator Doris Turner
and State Senator Steve McClure to discuss the needs of increasing
funding for our local health department in Christian County as
well as other local health departments around the state of Illinois.
SIPHC, NIPHC, IAPHA and Illinois Public Health Association
worked together to make this day a success where we were able to
meet with over 20 legislators to discuss and answer questions
about our health departments and our needs.



